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March 8, 2018 

 
Louisiana Alcohol and 
Tobacco Permit Holders 
 

NOTICE AND CEASE AND DESIST 
(Products Containing Sildenafil) 

 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
 The Louisiana Office of Alcohol and Tobacco Control has become aware of several 
products being sold by our permitted wholesalers and retailers that have been tested and 
determined to contain the prescription drug Sildenafil.   
 

Products with the following labels tested positive for the prescription drug Sildenafil: 
Rhino 11, Black Panther, Street Overlord, and Willy Go Wild. Additionally, several gold capsules 
and black capsules for sale in unlabeled clear containers also tested positive for the prescription 
drug Sildenafil.   

 
All permit holders are immediately requested to cease and desist in the sale or distribution 

of any products that they have reason to believe may contain the prescription drug Sildenafil, 
especially if it is one of the ones listed hereinabove. We will be conducting random buys to 
determine whether or not products being sold in our permitted locations contain the prescription 
drug Sildenafil and intend to prosecute to the full extent allowed by law. 

 
Should you have any questions regarding same, please do not hesitate to contact our 

office. 
 

 
Brett A. Bonin, Attorney 
Louisiana Office of Alcohol and Tobacco Control (ATC) 
brett.bonin.@atc.la.gov  Cell: (504) 220-3199 
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